
P-06-1222 Ban disposable barbecues from our National Parks, National 

Nature Reserves and Welsh beaches!- Correspondence from Mid and West 

Wales Fire and Rescue Services to Committee, 24 March 2022 

 
On behalf on the All Wales Fire & Rescue Service Community Risk Reduction Committee, there has 
been very limited impact of disposable BBQ;s causing fires.  Those that have been the cause of 
ignition tend to be on or near beaches. 

 Kind regards  
 
Peter Greenslade 

  
Rheolwr Ardal  
Area Manager 
Pennaeth Corfforaeth Atal a Diogelwch / Corporate Head of Prevention & 

Protection 

Gwasanaeth Tan ac Achub Canolbarth a Gorllewin Cymru / Mid and West 

Wales Fire and Rescue Service 


